Postal banking

Now would be a most appropriate time to re establish banking at Australian Post Offices.

In too many country towns banks have closed or existing banks are only operating half days.
Consideration should be given in particular to the older members of the community who do not use
a computer;and those who are not able to drive long distances to get to a bigger town for banking.

Neither is it right to force us all into a cashless society.
The local post office is a most convenient destination for the majority of all country inhabitants.

| urge you to give this your support

Nola Cocking



